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Eric Nevins <ericn@portlandmaine.gov> Fri, May 3, 2019 at 8:05 AM
To: James Sweatt <jjs@portlandmaine.gov>
Cc: Helen Donaldson <hcd@portlandmaine.gov>, Aaron Pepin <aaronp@portlandmaine.gov>

The only thing I see so far is on page 5 where the top of Gliman Street is closed there needs to be a flagger at Gilman
and Park Ave to filter for the local only traffic and also to facilitate vehicles leaving Gilman Street heading in the wrong
direction since egress to Congress will be closed.  Due to my schedule this week and another Construction Management
meeting this morning about another project I haven't had as much time to digest this plan as I think it deserves.
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On Thu, May 2, 2019 at 9:38 AM James Sweatt <jjs@portlandmaine.gov> wrote: 
[Quoted text hidden]
 
 
--  
Eric Nevins
Traffic Sergeant 
Portland Police Department 
(207) 874-8554 
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